
From:  Charles Adelman <adelmancharles2@gmail.com>

Sent time:  04/21/2020 08:43:31 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project DEIR error
 

In reviewing the DEIR for the Hollywood Center Project, I discovered the following error in 
chapter III-2: related projects:
Project 37, 6050 Sunset Blvd, from the list of projects in table III-1 was omitted from the map 
(figure III-1).  Project 38(1717 Bronson) is shown as 37, project 39 as 38 and so on through to 
the end of the LA City project list.Oops!  You might want to correct that.  My formal comments 
will follow at a later date.
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